17th April, 1950.

Dear 8irs, Wﬂd‘ /'/SL//

I am in receipt of Mr. Lodder's letter of the
6th April enclosing a copy of a letter addressed
to the Amsterdam Surveyors regarding the approval
of & plan of Votor Seating, together with & copy
of the plan in questlon, snd have to thank him for
his attention in the matter.

Yours faithfully,

© 2021

Lloyd's Register
Foundabiese

The Surveyors,
ROTTERDAM .




